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Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs R E Skidmore 
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Bourne 
9th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
BBC CHILDREN IN NEED - FRIDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2022 

Student Council will once again be supporting ‘Children in Need’ day this year, on Friday 18th November. 

The theme this year is ‘Spotacular Moodbooster’, a schoolwide mood boosting day to further promote our 

Character Education trait of Motivation and as usual children are encouraged to wear something a little different 

to raise money. Student Council have voted on the dress up theme of pyjamas and spots this year and the children 

are therefore invited to wear pyjamas or the colours of Pudsey Bear’s spots, e.g. red, green, yellow and blue.  

Remember the children are going to need suitable footwear for Autumnal playtimes!   

 

All we ask in return is that a donation is made to Children in Need. Donations can be made online via ParentMail +Pay 

or by bringing money into school.  

 

For donations via ParentMail +Pay: 

➢ select payments from the main menu.  

➢ select the shopping trolley icon at the bottom of the page 

➢ select Children in Need 

➢ pop it in the basket and then  

➢ follow the payment instructions 

 

We are ever mindful of the financial strain some of our families may currently be under and would like to take this 

opportunity to remind you that supporting our charity events is always a voluntary contribution and no child will 

ever be excluded from the fun. 

 

Spotty Cake Sale 

We will be holding a Spotty Cake Sale and we would be delighted to receive donations of “Spotty Cakes” on the 

morning of Friday 18th.  This is always an excellent way to raise those important pennies, so we will be very grateful 

for any cakes received.  May we remind you no nuts please.  There will be a ‘Guess the Smarties on the cake’ 

competition for 50p per go, the winner of which will take the cake home!  Children will also have chance to roll a 

coin onto a giant Pudsey Bear so please send in your small change for this too! 

 

Spotacular Moodboosting Session 

During the day each class will take part in a live streamed ‘Moodboosting’ session with interactive, dynamic and 

imaginative activities for pupils to get involved with so they can have fun and boost their moods, which will be an 

uplifting moment of the day. 

 

We all love supporting this charity and are really looking forward to having lots of fun on the day. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

S Davey 

Miss S Davey 

Student Council Co-ordinator 


